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Because No One's Exempt from Aging 

 

 

Dear Chefs, 

 

Thank you so much for donating your services for the Santa for Seniors” “Christmas in July” 

event last evening. The food was fantastic, and the display was spectacular! Everyone that I 

spoke with commented on how delicious the food was. 

 

You were able to work miracles for our extra-large crowd. I hope that your donation 

translates into new business for you. 

 

We appreciate your efforts so much. I look forward to working with you again in the future. 

 

On behalf of all our senior clients, 

 

Thanks again, 

Steven N. Hargrove 

Director of Events and Marketing 
 


